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March 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Welcome to Sir John Hunt Community Sports College 
 
As the Principal of the College, I would like to extend a warm welcome to you.  We are 
delighted that you have chosen Sir John Hunt for the next stage of your child’s education. 
We very much hope that, as a parent of a Sir John Hunt student, you will join us in a 
partnership over seven years that, for your child, will lead to the greatest possible academic, 
personal and social achievement. The staff and governors share a clear vision and 
commitment to ensuring the highest possible standards of achievement and we believe that 
our partnership with you as parents is critical, in ensuring that students understand and meet 
our high expectations.   
 
Our College has established a reputation for providing young people with a high quality 
education in a happy, caring and supportive environment.  We have a well-qualified, 
experienced and professionally committed staff who will ensure that the educational needs 
of your child are met, as well as the personal skills and attributes that they will need to 
achieve future success. 
 
We will be contacting you in the near future, with key dates and arrangements for our 
induction process, once we know more from Plymouth City Council of how this can happen 
safely. In the meantime, I would encourage you to look at our website which will help you to 
familiarise yourself with our College. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you into the Sir John Hunt family and to meeting you at the 
various induction events we hope to offer. If you have any further questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact Mrs Jordan at the College: s.jordan@sjhcsc.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
JULIE BEVAN (MRS) 
PRINCIPAL 
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